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Notice To Mariners 
 

03/20 
 

Bathymetric Survey Operations between Iona and 
Fionnphort 

 
 

Mariners are advised that a Bathymetric Survey is to be conducted in the area between Iona 
and Fionnphort, commencing 0800 – 1700 on Saturday 07/11/2020 until close of the day on 
Thursday 12/11/2020.    Please see attached document for the exact area to be surveyed. 
 
Nature of works 
  
The survey is being conducted as part of the regular planned survey that the harbour authority 
conduct to monitor the state and any changes to the seabed.   
  
The survey will be conducted from the vessel “Coastal Sensor II” a 6.5m Cabin RIB. The vessel 
will keep a listening watch on VHF Ch 16 should any vessel need to liaise with the crew 
conducting the survey.  Mariners are requested to proceed with caution at all times in the 
vicinity of the survey vessel.  
 
 
Further information can be obtained from the Harbour Master on 01631 562892 / 07920 
543555. 
 
 
 
 
Richard Dobson 
Assistant Harbour Master 
Oban 
PA34 5QD                          
 
                                                                                                   

https://www.argyll-bute.gov.uk/sites/default/files/ionamap.pdf

